
 

 

 

    Eileen von Dadelszen QSM, JP 

25 Muritai Crescent 

HAVELOCK NORTH 4130 
                     Telephone: (06) 877-8174 

(027)600 0987                       

                                                  E-mail: emvond@outlook.com 

     7 June 2022 

The Chief Executive Officer        

Central Hawke’s Bay District Council  

PO Box 127 

WAIPAWA 4210 

 

Dear Mr Tate,  

Re: Resource Consent Hearing: Springhill Farm Holdings  

This letter is to advise you officially that today the Panel delegated to hear and 

decide upon this application agreed that sufficient information had been provided to 

enable us to deliberate on the application. I can therefore advise that the hearing has 

been formally closed.  

We wish to thank all the parties involved, including the applicant, submitters, 

witnesses, and staff of the Council, all of whom helped the hearing process to run 

smoothly.  

I can advise that our decision can be expected within a few weeks.  

 

Yours sincerely,  

 

Eileen von Dadelszen, Chairperson  
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